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FREE MOVIE IN THE PARK SERIES WRAPS UP AUGUST 9 

Park District shows film Coco 

 

Mundelein, Illinois—Pack a blanket, flashlight and bug spray and head over to the sled hill at 

Community Park (1401 N. Midlothian Road) for Mundelein Park Districts last FREE Movie in the 

Park presentation for the summer on Thursday, August 9 at dark. The feature will be Coco, a 3D 

computer-animated fantasy film about a 12-year-old boy named Miguel Rivera who is accidentally 

transported to the land of the dead, where he seeks the help of his deceased musician great-great-

grandfather to return him to his family among the living.  The film’s voice cast stars Anthony 

Gonzalez, Gael García Bernal, Benjamin Bratt, Alanna Ubach, Renée Victor, Ana Ofelia Murguía, and  

-more- 
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Edward James Olmos.  

Thanks to our “Presenting Picture Partner” Joel Fiorelli State Farm Agency and “Best Picture 

Partner” Integral Orthodontics for helping to bring this free event to Mundelein. Limited snacks will be 

available for purchase in addition to frozen custard from Culver’s. In case of inclement weather, the 

movie will be moved indoors to the Dunbar Recreation Center gymnasium.  

“We’re excited to show Coco for our last Movie in the Park feature,” said Special Events 

Coordinator, Kelli Schillaci. “It received a 97% positive review on Rotten Tomatos!” The site’s critic 

consensus says, “Coco's rich visual pleasures are matched by a thoughtful narrative that takes a family-

friendly -- and deeply affecting -- approach to questions of culture, family, life, and death.” 

For additional information contact Kelli Schillaci, Special Events Coordinator at 847-388-5447, 

kschillaci@mundeleinparks.org or visit the District’s website at www.mundeleinparks.org.  
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